
REPORT WEBMASTER 2020-2021 

The Covid situation drastically reduced the use of the website by the chapters.


There was a short lived problem with the Vancouver Chapter, but that has hopefully been 
resolved.


The Journal Volume 40, Issues 1 and 2 (2020) and the regular Newsletters were  placed on the 
web site.


The LINKS need updating. I will work on that! How useful are they?


Peter Lowensteyn

Webmaster



